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Year 6 Treat Day and Leavers’ Assembly 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

As you are aware we are approaching the end of this school year and in September our year 6 

children will be starting their new schools. We feel privileged to have known your children and to have 

experienced some memorable times with them.  On Wednesday 20th July, year 6 pupils will be having a 

‘treat’ day for all their hard work this year.   

In the morning, the children will have the opportunity to participate in a talent show followed by 

a disco (with edible treats) in the afternoon. Children are welcome to come into school dressed in their 

party clothes on this day.  

 

 We would also like to invite you to the year 6 leavers’ assembly on Thursday 21st July. At the 

assembly, we will be acknowledging the year 6 children and their achievements at Leominster Primary 

School. Our assembly will begin at 9.30am and we do hope you will be able to join us at this very special 

event. After the assembly, there will be tea/coffee, biscuits and an opportunity to speak to the staff. 

 

We look forward to seeing you all on the day. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

The Year 6 Team: Miss Cartwright (Assistant Head), Mrs Fletcher, Miss Pearson and Mrs Soper. 

 

 

  


